
HEDGE END TOWN COUNCIL  -  MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE HIGHWAYS & PLANNING 

COMMITTEE HELD 15TH APRIL, 2015  

Cllrs. Present: Cllr. Paul Carnell, Cllr. Helen Corben, Cllr. Keith Day, Cllr. Cynthia Garton (Chair), 

Cllr. Shankerlal Sthankiya, Cllr. Ray Worley 

H89 Apologies: 

 With effect from the close of business hours today, all communications have been checked 

 for the receipt of apologies. 

H90 Planning Applications: 

 F/15/76220, 60 Granada Road.   Two storey rear extension.   Resolved:  No Objection. 

F/15/76256, 23a Shamblehurst Lane South.   Retention of rear conservatory.   Resolved:  No 

Objection. 

 F/15/76231, 24 Shamblehurst Lane South.   Single storey rear extension with disabled access 

 ramp and hand rails following removal of existing conservatory.   Resolved:  No Objection. 

F/15/76229, 23 Marsh Gardens.   Conversion of roof space to living accommodation with 

two front facing rooflight and one rear facing roof light.   Resolved:  No Objection but 

subject to the caveat that adequate parking is afforded to this application. 

 F/15/76130, 41 Walker Gardens.  Front porch extension.   Resolved:  No Objection. 

 There being no further business to transact, the Chair closed the meeting at 19.13 hours.  

 


